From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:07:59 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Lana Bell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

These increases are ridiculous! Hydro one is already the more expensive hydro company. I live in a neighborhood
where half is hydro one and the other hydro Ottawa. Our bills a significantly higher the hydro Ottawa. This size of
increase is unacceptable.

-- Attachment --
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